
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING FOR THE VILLAGE OF MERRILLAN

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVE THAT on Tuesday January 09, 2018 at 6:30 p.m. at the Merrillan
Village Hall the Village Board will meet in a public hearing.  The Village  Board will take
action on the recommendation from the Village Zoning/Plan Commission regarding the
Dollar General request of rezoning  of parcel #152-0274.0000-Outlots 3 Merrillan Assessor's
Plat of Outlots 1919. Current  zoning is C-1 Conservancy District they are requesting to re-
zone to B-1 Business  District.

Penny Danielson
Village Clerk
12/19/2017


